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Mr. Patrick Bolton

12, Main St,

Edmond’s Pl,
London - AD7 4QP,
Dear Mr. Patrick Bolton,

Our company ‘High Target IT Services’, has decided to select you for the post of Sr. Software Programmer for which you gave an interview on the last Friday.

We have assessed your knowledge and your job related skills, we are sure that you have the capabilities we have been looking for in a candidate for this position in our company.

The kind of technical education and experience level you have shown in your resume makes you the right choice for this position.

You are required to join us on August 20, 2012. You need to fill in the form and accept the terms & conditions of this employment offers and return the filled form to us within 7 days from the receipt of this letter.

Our company will also organize an “academic training” for all the new joiners. 

We have set your salary to $35,000 annually which is reasonable according to your qualification & experience.

If you have any kind of queries, you can contact us at anytime.

Regards, 
Melinda Sanders

High Target IT Services

Manager
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